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Real Life, Real Knowledge, Real Education

NA College with some of the 
other NEIoT partners recently 
sponsored the NEAA Annual 
Awards Dinner and awards, to 
celebrate some of the region’s 
best companies and most 
outstanding talent as well as 
promoting and driving the 
future workforce of 
apprentices and graduates.

With over 80 businesses 
represented by 250 guests, it 
was the biggest dinner to date!

NEAA Annual Awards and Dinner
The Face of Engineering Festival @ 
the Common Room

The Apprenticeships Conference 2023 
Free Webinar

Partnership manager Judith Jackson 
at NA College delivered a webinar in 
association with the National 
apprenticeship conference on 
Maximising your Levy.

NA College fully supports the Face 
of Engineering at the Common 
Room inspiring the next 
generation. NA College will be 
supporting and taking part in all 
aspects of the Face of Engineering 
Festival.  

The Common Room’s Face of 
Engineering Festival will take 
place over three days (22nd, 23rd 
and 27th May 2023) and will host 
a schools day, industry 
conference, dinner, and family 
day.

www.nacollege.ac.uk

@na_college

@NACollege

01914661188



Competence to Excellence
Regional competitions that provide the opportunity for our students to shine

Construction BSE WorldSkills

Our construction students 

tested themselves at the 

regional competition held 

at Newcastle College on 

Friday 17th March.

Our BSE students took 

part in the HIP 

competition sponsored 

at Worchester BOSCH at 

Darlington College.

Construction and 

Automotive students are 

preparing for the World 

Skills competition 

starting in June.

Carpenters & Joinery students were given the 
opportunity to train with ”Master Carpenters” in 
Germany where they learnt a wide range of new 
construction skills, experiencing first-hand how to 
replicate & achieve structures in a unique way. 
The students observed how to construct & insulate 
buildings whilst testing for air tightness and how 
to construct roofs. 



Callum studied the Level 3

Extended Diploma in IT at Middlesbrough 

College back in 2015 and he now owns

CB Social. CB Social are a Teesside 

based digital marketing agency who 

specialise in social media marketing 

and content creation and have clients 

across the globe.

Callum said: “During my studies, I  

covered a range of digital topics, and 

I got a lot of hands-on experience 

which prepared me well for the outside 

world. I s t i l l make use of the valuable 

tools and information I was taught at 

College in my work now.

“The College boasts brilliant tutors 

who really care about their student’s 

education. Some of the tutors who 

taught me are s t i l l at Middlesbrough 

College now and are continuing to 

deliver excellent education.

“I was invited to join the College’s 

digital advisory board because of the 

experience I have in industry, so i t is  

strange to now be working so closely 

with my former tutors and sharing 

information with them about the needs 

of the sector.

“Digital marketing i s a growing field 

and I want to help students gain

the experience needed to succeed 

in industry, so that’s why I  offer

students at the College valuable work 

placement opportunities with CB Social. 

I want to help drive forward the next 

generation of digital talent, and I  

know giving those valuable hours of 

experience massively benefits the 

students, and i t i s helpful for our 

business too! Our work placement 

students work on real client facing 

projects and support with our workload. 

I would definitely encourage other 

local businesses to do the same and get 

in touch with the work placement team 

at the College.

“My advice to anyone considering a 

career in the digital industry i s to 

pursue work experience and build your 

portfolio. The sector i s constantly 

growing and changing and there are lots 

of exciting opportunities.”

TAKINGCALLUM HIGHER

Find out more online mbro.ac.uk

I f you are a business and want 

to find out more about taking on 

a work placement student with 

Middlesbrough College, please 

contact placements@mbro.ac.uk

mailto:placements@mbro.ac.uk
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NON-CONFIDENTIAL

WOMEN IN STEM – WISE CONFERENCE

Staff from Tyne Coast College recently travelled 
down to London with three aspiring engineers to 
attend the WISE conference at the Institution of 
Engineering and Technology (IET).

During the event, the students got the chance to 
network with inspiring females working in STEM, 
hear all about their career journeys and find out 
more about opportunities in the engineering 
industry.

The event was also a great way to explore 
innovative ways of growing the number of talented 
STEM women and bridging the gender gap.

NATIONAL CAREERS WEEK 2023
Last month, Tyne Coast College celebrated a fantastic National Careers Week 2023!

As part of the week, the TCC careers team planned a 
diverse range of exciting activity to support students
on their career pathways including guest speakers from 
various industries, careers events and visits to meet 
with a range of local employers.

Construction students also enjoyed a behind the 
scenes look at North Tyneside Transport Interchange 
project - with thanks to Willmott Dixon.



Esh Group

As part of Civil Engineering Contractors Association (CECA) NE Foundations Group 
Kate Marshall-Nixon from Esh Group, Stuart Miller from CECA North East and Luke 
Morrissey from Gateshead Council were welcomed to Tyne Met College to give 
Engineering students a fantastic presentation on an ‘Introduction to Civil 
Engineering.’ Tyne Met College staff felt that delivery and content were perfect for 
their learner group and gave valuable insight into the civil engineering industry. 
Learners were very engaged and asked some really interesting and thought 
provoking questions, demonstrating their future investment to the industry. 

CECA NE Foundations Group

Esh Construction are hosting a series of workshops for construction students 
at New College Durham. The workshops focus on employability skills as well as 
Health & Safety, Project Management and Social Value. The workshops are 
being delivered as part of the company’s social value commitments relating to 
the New College Durham ‘T.H.E. HUB’ extension. 

Employability - 25th April 
Project Manager (Civils) - 27th April
Employability - 2nd May 
Health & Safety - 4th May
Project Manager (Build) - 4th May
Employability - 22nd May 
Social Value - 12th June 

Social Value Commitments
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Sharon Grant 
Director of NEIoT 
0191 375 4050

sharon.grant@newdur.ac.uk

Maxine Lee
Administrator (Principalship & Corporate Services)
0191 375 4336

maxine.lee@newdur.ac.uk
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